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The Jacksboro Planning Commission met in regular session Thursday, November 6

th
 at  

6:10 p.m. 

 

Present:  Cunningham, Weaver, Higdon.  

 

Absent:  Cannon and Leach.  

 

Also present was David Williams, State Planning Office and Tony Crutchfield.  

 

In the absence of the Chairman, Vice-Chairman Eddie Cunningham held the meeting. 

 

Motion made by Weaver second by Higdon to approve previous minutes. All present 

voted yes. (October 2, 2003) 

 

Tony Crutchfield was present to present planning commission with a map of Gary 

Ward’s property located near Hope Wier Lane. The only changes to site plan was the  

3 lots. Lot sizes are now 2.71, 1.82 and 1.45 also the change of 1 lot line. This was the 

only changes to site plan. Private drive and trash pick-up will stay the same. Also, 

notation #1 and #2 will stay the same. Motion made by Weaver second by Cunningham to 

approve the changes of lot sizes and lot line. All present voted yes.  

 

David Williams with the State Planning Office presented planning commission with 

subdivision regulations for the Town of Jacksboro. Also there was some discuss of the 

subdivision regulations.  

 

As there was no further business motion made by Weaver second by Higdon to adjourn.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:02p.m. 

 

 

_________________________  ______________________________ 

Secretary     Chairman 


